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Dear families 

It is with great sadness that we finish the week.  As you may be aware, one 

of our families has suffered an unexpected and devastating bereavement 

this week.   

 

Jack Jones left Sandbrook in 2017.  He was kind and funny and is fondly 

remembered by all of us who knew him.  I had a soft spot for Jack and 

cannot imagine the pain of his passing for his family. 

 

Many of you will know the family and will join with us in sending our 

thoughts, prayers and love to them at this difficult time. Losing a loved one 

is always hard but the pain of losing a child is unimaginable.  

 

Hug your little ones tight tonight. 

 

Jack Jones 2005-2021 


